
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wear Orange for Azaylia Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Lower Farm Weekly 

Friday 6th May 2022  

 

 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

 
  Half Term: Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 

 Wednesday 6th July: School Induction Day 

 Friday 8th July: New Reception Children Stay and Play 9:00 -  12:00 

 Saturday 9th July: Sports Day/Summer Fayre 

 Monday 18th July: Reports Sent Home 

 Tuesday 19th July: Optional Parents Evening 15:30 - 16:30 

 Thursday 21st July: School Finishes at 13:30 for summer holidays                                                               

Congratulations to everyone for another 
amazing week and well done to those who 
have particularly stood out for displaying our 
school values this week. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Beech Class:   
Ella-Mai Resilience 
Melody Care and Respect    
 

 

Cherry Class: 
Elijah Achievement 
Maddie Achievement 
 

Elder Class:  
Baileigh Resilience and Achievement 
Lochie Achievement and Collaboration 
 

 

Attendance:                                                  
For week beginning 3rd May:                               
Beech 92.8%                                                                     
Cherry    97.1%                                                                  
Elder  92.1% 

Congratulations Cherry class with an attendance 
of 97.1%. It would be great to see who will be 
on top next week.    



 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 
 Beech Class  

This week we have focused on a new story ‘There’s A Superhero In My Book’. We thought about 
what the villain, The Scribbler, might draw to stop the superhero, made our own comic books, 
ran a scribbler identification station in our head quarters and even used K-Nex to make 3D 
models of the scribbler. What a fabulous week of learning Beech class, superstars!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class  

This week in Cherry class, the children have used the story of Peter Pan to explore the emotions 
and experiences of other people.  They took on the role of a character and wrote a diary from 
that character’s perspective.  We also used the idea of ‘walking the plank’ from the story to 
explore our emotions.  The children were able to challenge their fears, and they all got across 
bravely!  Well done Cherry class! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elder Class 

This week Elder class has been focusing on the traditional tale Beauty and the Beast. The 
children really enjoyed role playing the story outside and then writing all about it as part of a 
story mountain focussing on the beginning, the build up, the problem, the resolution and then 

the ending.  

 





 


